
 
 

 

12th October 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Over the years, classes at Redscope have been involved in the Young Voices Concert at the Utilita Arena, 
Sheffield.  This is a wonderful occasion for the children and it is something that they will remember for many 
years to come. Year 6 children have been invited to attend the event in 2023; the children will be part of a huge 
choir and will themselves be the stars of the show. For more information about the event itself, check out the 
website www.youngvoices.co.uk.  
 
The date of the show that we will be participating in is Thursday 2nd February 2023. The event will take 
place in the evening after a rehearsal in the afternoon. Children will travel by coach to the arena and will be 
brought back to school in the evening for collection. Please complete the permission slip on ParentPay, giving 
permission for your child to attend the event by the end of next week, Friday 21st October. A further letter 
will be sent out in due course with additional information about packed lunches and pick up times back at school 
in the evening. There is no cost for children to take part in this event- school are funding the cost of the coach. 
 
If you would like to buy tickets to be in the audience on the night, please fill in the attached order form and 
return it to school with the payment via ParentPay by Friday 11th November at the very latest. School will 
then order the required number of tickets. Please note- there are no concessions, all tickets cost £23. The Year 
6 children taking part do not require a ticket as they will be part of the show but anybody who wants to be in 
the audience will need to purchase a ticket. Y6 Children can still attend the event even if parents do not 
purchase a ticket. 
 
In the coming days, an email will be sent home with a unique link to the online resources. Please complete the 
fields with your email address and your child’s details so they can practise the songs at home. If you do not 
have internet access, please let your child’s class teacher know. If you do have any other questions about this 
experience, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Walpole through the class email address 
class13@redscopeprimaryschool.co.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs A Bradbury 
Headteacher  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to attend Young Voices at Sheffield Arena on 2nd February 2023. 
 
Signed…………………………………………..Child’s Name…………………………………………………….Class…………… 
 

Emergency Contact Number………………………………………………………………………………………… 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/
mailto:class13@redscopeprimaryschool.co.uk


 
 

 

 
 

Ticket order for Young Voices Event at Sheffield Arena- 2nd February 2023 
 
 

 
Child’s name…………………………………………….      Class…………………….. 
 

 
Tickets  
 

Anybody attending the event as a spectator needs to purchase a ticket. The Y6s taking part do 
not require a ticket. 
 

Please fill in the table below, stating how many tickets are required. Payments need to be made 
via ParentPay by Friday 11th November so that the tickets can be ordered together by school.  

 
After this date, ticket orders can only be made directly through the Arena, and may cost more.  
NB. Ticket prices are set by Young Voices and the arena, not by school. 

 

Tickets Quantity Price Total 

2nd February 2023  £23 each  

                        
Special Requirements (Wheelchair access etc):  
 

 
There are no refunds on tickets and tickets are allocated on a first come, first served basis.                  
 

 

 


